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April 28, 2003

To whom it may concern:

Melton Management Ine. D/BfA MicDonald's Restaurants have numerous locations througheut
South Florida. :

Over the past six (6) years, we have had the honor of working with the Hyatt Construction Group
in several different types of construction from totally building new locations, indoor playgrounds;
along with re-imaging old locations.

Mr. Hyatt has only the best construction personal on hig staff, with years of quality experience,
along with an office staff that keep the projects on time and within budget,

We could write pages on how Melton Management feels about the Hyatt organization and all of
it’s staff, but, instead we would like to firvite you to tour any of our lacations with Mr. Hyatt that
they have built for us and see for yourself what quality is all about. -

L have been the Construction Supervisor and Coordinator for Melton Management for six. ()
years and the person who has had the pleasure working with these fine folks daily.

Please. feel free to contact me at 561-722-2069, should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

P

Larry E. Dutro

Construction Supervisor
Melton Management, Ine,
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